From: Frazier, Emily

NDSU-THRIVE@listserv.nodak.edu To: Subject: Thrive@NDSU: Make the Final Month Count Date: Monday, April 15, 2024 10:10:03 AM

Attachments: image001.png

image003.png



There are only three weeks of classes left, and then it's time for spring semester finals. While finishing up your courses may be taking a lot of your time, there is also so much to do and take advantage of on campus. The final month will likely be a balancing act, but check out mvNDSU to select some fun events that will help make this time of year memorable! There's truly something for everyone...theatre, athletics, intramurals, and opportunities to learn and give back!!

## **Emily Frazier, EdD**

Dean of Students Student Affairs and Institutional Equity

Pronouns: she/her/hers

Old Main 100 Dept. 2840, PO Box 6050 Fargo, ND 58108-6050 701.231.8406

www.ndsu.edu/deanofstudents

We collectively acknowledge that we gather at NDSU, a land grant institution, on the traditional lands of the Oceti Sakowin (Dakota, Lakota, Nakoda) and Anishinaabe Peoples in addition to many diverse Indigenous Peoples still connected to these lands. We honor with gratitude Mother Earth and the Indigenous Peoples who have walked with her throughout generations. We will continue to learn how to live in unity with Mother Earth and build strong, mutually beneficial, trusting relationships with Indigenous Peoples of our region.



